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27 September 2015

Dear Friends in Christ,

On Saturday 10 October 2015, Dr. Clark Brittain will be ordained deacon here at St. Mary’s. Clark is a 
member of the Community of St. Anselm’s and is being ordained for service in the Personal Ordinariate 
of the Chair of St. Peter, the jurisdiction for Anglicans who have been received into full communion with 
the Catholic Church. Dr. Brittain did his undergraduate work at Furman University, holds three Master’s 
Degrees, and earned his doctorate at the University of Virginia. Please join us at 11 am on Saturday 10 
October for the diaconal ordination of Clark Brittain, and look for Deacon Brittain to assist in the sacred 
liturgy and be involved in the life of St. Anselm’s and St. Mary’s in a variety of ways.

Our three other candidates for the diaconate are nearly at the end of their long years of preparation. Nestor 
Acosta, Joe Sanfilippo, and Tom Whalen are part of a very large class of men from all over the diocese, and 
because of the number of candidates, their class will have two ordinations. On Saturday 30 January 2016, the 
first group of men will be ordained to the diaconate at Holy Spirit, Johns Island, and on Saturday 6 February 
2016, the second group will be ordained at St. Mary Magdalene, Simpsonville. All of these men (and some of 
their wives!) have dedicated an extraordinary amount of time to prepare for this ministry in the Church, and 
we will be blessed to have the service of our new deacons just before Lent begins next February.

The institution of the diaconate is described in Chapter 6 of the Acts of the Apostles, when seven chosen 
men received from the Apostles the laying on of hands and the invocation of the Holy Spirit for service in the 
Church. Chapter 6 and Chapter 7 of Acts go on to tell of the extraordinary service of Deacon Stephen, who 
is murdered at the feet of Saul of Tarsus, thus becoming the first martyr of the Church after the Resurrection 
of Jesus Christ.

The diaconate is the first of the three degrees of the Sacrament of Holy Orders: diaconate or the Order of 
Deacons, presbyterate or the Order of Priests, and episcopate or the Order of Bishops. All men who are 
ordained to the presbyterate are first ordained to the diaconate, but some men are ordained to the diaconate 
without any intention of later becoming priests. These men are called permanent deacons to distinguish them 
from transitional deacons who are preparing for priestly ministry. But whether ordained to the transitional 
or permanent diaconate, all deacons are clerics who are ordained to the ministry of Word, sacrament and 
charity and who receive an appointment from the bishop to serve in the Church. Please pray for these four 
men in our community who will soon receive the imposition of hands and prayer of consecration from a 
successor of the Apostles to spend the rest of their lives in the service of the Lord Jesus.

Father Newman



The St. Mary’s 
Program of Catholic Studies

presents

Understanding Ecumenical Councils 
presented by 

 Fr. Jay Scott Newman

Thursday 
 1 October 
@ 6.30 pm 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Contact T.J. Nielsen, Director of Christian Formation, at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

What are Ecumenical Councils? 

Are they in the Bible?  

What purpose do they serve in the Church?  

Join us for our Faith and Culture lecture series 

every Thursday at 6.30 pm in McGrady Hall. 

On 1 October, Fr.  Newman will be kicking off 

our series on the history of Ecumenical 

Councils in anticipation of the 50th 

anniversary of the closing of the Second 

Vatican Council with his lecture, Understanding 

Ecumenical Councils. In the upcoming weeks we 

will be going through a survey of 11 of the most 

influential Ecumenical Councils in history. 

Event Location: 
St. Mary’s Catholic Church 

Downtown Greenville 
McGrady Hall  

(the church undercroft) 

mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org


Calendar of Events
Financial Report

Weekend of 19/20 September
     Needed               32,500
     Received             29,067
     Shortage              3,433

     Poor Box                  581

           
Offertory Year to Date

     Needed             390,000
     Received           391,276
     Surplus	           1,276

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information 
or if you have any questions 
please contact Jennifer Doiron at 
jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org. 

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *
  Sunday, 27 September 2015
  
  7.30 am     @  Catherine “Kitty” Francis
                         Norman
  9.00 am     @  Barbara Favret
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 27 September 2015

Nursery during 9.00 am Mass
9.00 am            3 & 4 Year Olds (K4 classroom of 
Sacred Heart Hall)
Coffee & doughnuts: After the 9.00 am Mass
9.00 am            Scripture Study
3.00 pm            Lay Dominicans
6.00 pm            High School Youth Group (M)
6.00 pm            Women of Grace

  Monday, 28 September 2015

  7.00 am         Silas Antrobus 

Monday, 28 September 2015

6.30 pm            Cub Scouts

  Tuesday, 29 September 2015

  7.00 am       
12.00 noon      In Thanksgiving to
                         the Blessed Trinity

Tuesday, 29 September 2015

8.30 am            Program of Catholic Studies (M)
1.00 pm            Senior Men’s Club

 Wednesday, 30 September 2015
  
  7.00 am       
12.00 noon  @  Joseph H. Deitz

Wednesday, 30 September 2015

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)
6.30 pm            Religious Education
6.30 pm            Program of Catholic Studies (M)
6.30 pm            Program of Catholic Studies
6.30 pm            Introduction to Catholicism

  Thursday, 1 October 2015  

  7.00 am     @  Frank & Frances Watkins  
12.00 noon      David Acosta

Thursday, 1 October 2015   

2.30 pm            Cenacles/Rosary
3.30 pm            Prayer Meeting
6.30 pm            Program of Catholic Studies (M)

  Friday, 2 October 2015
 

  7.00 am         For the Unborn

Friday, 2 October 2015

6.15 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.30-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 3 October 2015

  5.00 pm     @  Carlos Jose Restrepo

Saturday, 3 October 2015

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary at Grove Road
                         abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

M - McGrady Hall * All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

mailto:jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-Church-104953442881257/timeline/
http://www.stmarysgvl.org


Technology Seminar

St. Mary’s Church Campus
Gallivan Hall

Saturday 7 November
8 am to 1 pm

Mental illness is a leading cause of disability 
among children (CDC.gov, youth.gov and 

New York Times, 2012). This seminar explores 
emerging technologies, their moral implications, 
and the way they affect our youth. The impact of 
high parental expectations, the age of immediacy, 

unchecked screen time, and screen addictions 
on mental health is explored. The importance of 
parental awareness and involvement is stressed 

along with the need for children to have religious 
and spiritual anchors. Suggestions for computer 
protectors will provide parents with guidance.

“Emerging Technologies, Moral Implications,
Impact on Mental Health, and Protections”

Sponsored by the Family Commission of
St. Mary’s Catholic Women’s Club,

The Family Life Office of the
Diocese of Charleston, and
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

To help us plan, please tell us if you will be
attending (not required, but appreciated). 

There is no cost to attend. Either detach and 
return to: SMCWC, PO Box 1505, Greenville, SC 

29602 or e-mail veronica.yockey@juno.com

PROGRAM

8:00 A.M. Mass in the Church
8:45 - 9:00 Coffee, Juice
9:00 - 9:50 “21st Century Emerging
  Technologies: Moral
  Implications” Mrs. Sandy
  Rogers, Computer Lab Director 
  at St. Mary’s Elementary School 
  and Computer Systems Engineer
10:00 - 10:50 “Back From the Future: Insights 
  into How Your Actions of Today 
  Will Affect Your Children
  Tomorrow.” Harry Shucker, 
  Ed.D., Vice President For
  Student Services (1985-2007), 
  Furman University
11:00 - 11:50 “Internet Hazards and Computer 
  Security” Mr. Rick Floyd,
  Internet Security Specialist, 
  Greenville County Schools
12:00 - 12:50 “Q and A Panel Discussion”
  Mrs. Sandra Rogers, Dr.
  Harry Shucker, Mr. Rick Floyd 
  and Mrs. Kathy Schmugge, 
	 	 Director,	Office	of	Family	Life,	
  Diocese of Charleston

INTENT TO ATTEND THE TECHNOLOGY 
SEMINAR ON 7 NOVEMBER 2015

Number of people
attending:_______

mailto:veronica.yockey@juno.com


Collection for 26/27 September

Support of the Parish & Bishop’s Appeal

Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the souls of Ronald Schiera, Julia 
Flaspoehler and Robert Domaleski who died recently. We extend our 
prayers and sympathy to their family and friends.

Prayer For The Faithful Departed

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light shine 
upon them. May their souls, and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new members to our 
parish family: Mr. & Mrs. James Sternberg, Ms. 
Linda Brunet, Mr. Matthew Dugan, Mr. & Mrs. 
Daniel Hood, Mr. Patrick Wills, Mr. & Mrs. Roger 
Quesnel and Ms. Corrine Majczan.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and 
for all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating 
at home, especially Alan Howard, Alice Howard, 
Ronald Labbe, Andrew Brett, Paulina Cruz, Brett 
Gervais, Judy Byrum, Celine Brouillard, Michael 
Pinto and Jim Sponsler.

Parish News

Women of Grace Bible Study

The Women of Grace Bible Study will meet on Sunday 27 September 
to continue the Scot Hahn study of the Gospel of John. New and 
returning members are welcome. The study, which includes praying the 
Rosary, reading Scripture and group discussion, meets on  the second 
and fourth Sunday of each month from 6.00 - 8.00 pm in Sacred Heart 
Hall. Please email Dorothy Whalen at Littledotw@aol.com or Wiletta 
Pennington at wbpennington8284@yahoo.com. with questions.

Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of parishioners who receive prayer 
requests by telephone and then pray for those requests. Please call the 
office at 864.271.8422, ext. 127 to submit your requests. Information 
received will be kept confidential.Bulletin Submissions 

Contact Lisa at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org to 
submit items for the e-bulletin. The deadline for 
items is 12 days prior to the bulletin date.

Lay Dominicans

Dominican Laity live their Christian commitments and are 
strengthened by:

@ A Structured Prayer Life
@ Regular Celebration of the Eucharist
@ Frequent Participation in the Sacrament of Reconciliation
@ Daily Prayer with the Liturgy of the Hours and the Rosary
@ Deep Theological Study (especially of the Scriptures)

If this interests you, then you might prayerfully consider 
whether Christ is calling you to enter more fully into your 
Baptismal promises through the Lay Dominicans. If you 
want to learn more about the Lay Dominicans please attend 
the first meeting of this year on Sunday 27 September at St. 
Mary’s Church, Sacred Heart Hall. For more information, 
please contact Joe Beauchemin at 864.710.0717.

Office Closure

The church office will close at 12.00 noon on 
Friday 2 October. 

Church League Basketball

Registration for church league basketball has 
begun. Deadline for player registration is 5 
October. Forms are available on the parish website 
at stmarysgvl.org under Church League Basketball.

Interested in Coaching?

If you are interested in getting involved this year by 
coaching or being an assistant coach, please email 
Megan.Soulsby@stmarysgvl.org. New coaches 
must have completed diocesan background 
screening and the safe environment Virtus class 
before the season begins.

mailto:megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-parish/parish-organizations/basketball-program/
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:wbpennington8284@yahoo.com
mailto:littledotw@aol.com


St. Mary’s Catholic School

Call to schedule your open house tour:
864.679.4117

Open House Week
November 2nd - 6th

101 Hampton Avenue, Greenville, SC 29601  ◆  www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

Virtue ExcellenceTradition

Grades K3 - 8th

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/


Sunday Mornings
for 3 & 4 Year Olds

Class meets on Sundays at 9.00 am
in the K-4 classroom of Sacred Heart Hall.

Religious Education

News

Religious Education
Grades 1-8

Classes meet on Wednesday 6.30–7.30 pm.

Touching Safety Program on
Wednesday 7 October from 6.00-6.30 pm

 Praye rs To Close The Mil l Praye rs To Close The Mil l
Please take an Our Lady of Guadalupe prayer card 

and pray to help end abortion.
Please pray the rosary for this intention.

Luke 18:27   
THANK YOU.....ST. MARY’S CULTURE OF LIFE

40 Days for Life40 Days for Life

SAn Introduction to Catholicism

What is Catholicism?  

Is the Catholic Faith in the Bible?  

Did the Lord Jesus found the Catholic Church? 

Our course called An Introduction to Catholicism is designed to answer 

these and many other questions about the origins of Catholic 

Christianity and the shape of Christian faith and life within the Catholic 

Church.  

The classes meet on Wednesday evenings from 6.30 to 8.00 pm from 

Labor Day through Easter, and all are invited to come and discover what 

it means to be a disciple of the Lord Jesus in His holy Catholic Church.

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Contact T.J. Nielsen, Director of Christian Formation, at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

Congratulations to

James Ozamiz and Meghan Joseph who were married last weekend.

http://www.closethemills.com
https://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/greenville/
http://www.closethemills.com
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org


Jackie Beauchemin / jackie.beauchemin@sealedair.com        Maureen Lesley / molesley@gmail.com         Jennifer Cleveland / jclevelandzoo@gmail.com

40 Days for Life
  26 Sept., 9.30 – 10.30 AM

at the abortion mill on Grove Road.  

  
  

call Valerie Baronkin 

Life Chain
Life Chain will take place on Sunday, 4 Oct. from 2.30 – 3.30 pm on 

this peaceful, prayerful, public witness for the sanctity of human life.

864.297.8838.  

Candlelight Vigil with Bishop Guglielmone
Will take place Sunday, 11 Oct, at 7.00 pm, Greenville Women's Clinic, 
1142 Grove Road   The Bishop always has encouraging words for us.  
Call Jo Ann 864.248.0264 or Ingrid 864.329.0044.

Teen Life Fest “Saturday Night Life”
Will be held Saturday, 17 Oct, from 5.00 – 9.30 pm at Prince of Peace in 
Taylors, SC.  This event is open to teens ages 13 and up.  There will be 
local speakers, food and music.  It begins with the 5 pm Mass and the 
focus is on respecting themselves.  Call Theresa Wersinger 864.293.1314.

St. Mary’s Baby Bottle Boomerang
For Birth Right of Greenville.  Birthright believes “It is the right of every 
pregnant woman to give birth, and the right of every child to be born.”  

. It will take place in 
the month of October.  More details to come on the actual dates.  
We do need 3 volunteers here at St. Mary’s to hand out the baby bottles 
for the 1pm Spanish Mass. Please email Jackie Beauchemin if you would 
like to sign up:  jackie.beauchemin@sealedair.com

Sidewalk Counseling Training
Sidewalk Counseling Training Saturday, 3 Oct, 9.30 am – 3.30 pm 
sponsored by Sidewalk Advocates for Life.  Potluck lunch.  Community 
Chapel of Greenville, 1636 Bethel Rd., Simpsonville.  For more info 
regarding training call Cristy at 864.423.9778.

40 Days for Life Closing Celebration
Saturday, 31 Oct.,  9.30am  Greenville Women’s Clinic, Sanctity of 
Life Prayer.  Music by Mason Costa.  Call Jo Ann Gorman 864.248.0264
or Ingrid 864.329.0044.

 Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat
Will be held 9 - 11 October.  This is a Post Abortion healing ministry for
both men and women.  Call Christy Brown 803.554.6088.

 If you would also like to sign up and be a part of St. Mary’s Culture of Life and get more information on what you can do, please contact one of us:

Look for updates and information on the St. Mary’s Facebook page.

   Please participate in any of these “40 Days for Life” 

Fall Events 2015

?What is 40 Days for Life
40 Days for Life, an ecumenical prayer campaign to end abortion, began in College Station,
Texas.  It has expanded not only nationally, but internationally since its inception in 2007.  
There are two campaigns a year, one beginning on Ash Wednesday for 40 days of Lent.  The
Fall campaign begins on the fourth Wednesday of September.  These prayer campaigns are 
initiated and organized at the grassroots level in communities throughout the nation and 
abroad.  Prayer, fasting and public vigil at the abortion facility are key components.  The 
National Organization requires anyone participating in a campaign sign a promise to 
conduct themselves in a peaceful, respectful manner.  Many believe the Holy Spirit is using 
this movement to end abortion and at the same time bring people of many faiths together. 

   www.40daysforlife.com/greenville www.facebook.com/40daysgreenville

St. Mary’s Culture of Life
To equip the people of St. Maryʼs to help build a 

“Culture of life where all human life is protected, respected, and nurtured.” 

Rosaries for Life
Remember to pray the rosary this fall every day during the 40 Days
for Life from 23 September - 1 November especially for the intention 
to close the Greenville Abortion Mill.     www.closethemills.com

Please join St. Mary’s Culture of Life  to pray the rosary outside the
columbarium every �rst Friday immediately after the 7.00 am Mass.

✠ ✠

mailto:jackie.beauchemin@sealedair.com
mailto:jackie.beauchemin@sealedair.com
mailto:molesley@gmail.com
mailto:jclevelandzoo@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-Church-104953442881257/timeline/
https://www.facebook.com/40daysgreenville?fref=ts
https://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/greenville/
https://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/greenville/
https://www.facebook.com/40daysgreenville?fref=ts
http://www.closethemills.com


PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you 
would like to sign up as an adorer or regular visitor, 
or just visit for the day, please come to the St. Mary 
Magdalene parish office Monday - Friday, between 
9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

The Lord invites each of us to share a weekly hour 
with Him in the Blessed Sacrament. Contact Lisa 
Buss at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or 
call 864.508.7123 to schedule an hour. Choose an 
hour of your convenience or consider one of our 
urgent needs:

    Monday 4 am & 4 pm
Tuesday 1 am, 2 am & 9 am

    Saturday 3 am & 7 am

Pilgrimage of Mercy
Tour of the Major Relics of St. Maria Goretti

From September to November of this year the major relics of 
St. Maria Goretti will make a pilgrimage to the United States.  
Named the “Pilgrimage of Mercy,” it is the first time that her 
body travels to the USA.

While St. Maria is universally known as the Patroness of 
Purity, her greatest virtue was her unyielding forgiveness 
of her attacker even in the midst of horrendous physical 
suffering, a forgiveness that would completely convert him 
and set him on a path to personal holiness.  In March 2015, 
His Holiness, Pope Francis, announced an Extraordinary 

Holy Year of Mercy beginning 
8 December 2015. This visit 
of the major relics of St. Maria 
Goretti is an effort on the part 
of the Holy See and Treasures 
of the Church to prepare and 
catechize the United States for 
this great celebration in the life 
of the Church.

Saturday 24 October
St. Thomas Aquinas Church (704.549.1607)

1400 Suther Road  Charlotte, North Carolina 28213

Public veneration of St. Maria begins: following the 
10.00 am opening Mass
Opening Mass celebrated in St. Maria’s honor: 10.00 am
Solemn Mass celebrated in St. Maria’s honor: 5.30 pm
Public veneration ends: 7.30 am (on 25 October)
Mass to close the veneration: 7.30 am (on 25 October)

Monday 26 October
Holy Spirit Church (404.252.4513)

4465 Northside Drive NW  Atlanta, Georgia 30327

Public veneration of St. Maria begins: 9.00 am
Solemn Mass celebrated in St. Maria’s honor: 7.00 pm
Public veneration ends: 10.00 pm

Tuesday 27 October
St. Monica Church (678.584.9947)

1700 Buford Hwy  Duluth, Georgia 30097

Public veneration of St. Maria begins: 9.30 am
Solemn Mass celebrated in St. Maria’s honor: 6.30 pm
Public veneration ends: 11.30 pm

http://www.charlestonvocations.com
htps://goo.gl/Kyw2kj
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org


Family Prayer Corner

Prayer is essential in a person’s relationship with God. Therefore, teaching 
your children to pray is crucial to the development of that relationship in their 
lives. If you pray regularly, you may find it easier to teach your children to pray. 
But if you were never taught how to pray or if it is something you struggle to 
know how to do, the task of teaching your children about prayer may seem 
daunting. It is natural for all of us to feel inadequate before such a task, since 
no one can claim to be an expert in prayer! Nevertheless, you do want what is 
good for your child - ultimately, the happiness of communion with God. So it 
is important to seek communion with God yourself before you can lead your 
child to that communion. It is never too late to learn to pray.

Simply put, prayer is conversation with God. St. Theresa of Avila described 
prayer as a sharing between friends. That makes it sound so easy, at least once 
we get over the fact that this Friend is invisible and inaudible. The point is, 
we have to enter into this conversation with the assurance that God wants to 
listen to us, he wants to spend time with us, indeed, he is always waiting for us 
to set aside the distractions of the day in order to be with him who loves us. 
Some people have a habit of talking to themselves or enjoy publishing their 
thoughts on a blog - why not try addressing those words and thoughts to God? 
At first, this takes some effort; we have to consciously turn toward him and 
remember we are speaking to Someone. In time, though, prayer will come 
naturally - as naturally as breathing...and as necessary.

St. Mary’s Ducks Volleyball
(Home matches in bold)

28 September     Langston Charter   4.00 pm
29 September    Tri-Match OLR	     4.00 pm
29 September     Tri-Match POP       6.00 pm
1 October           Bob Jones               4.15 pm

St. Mary’s Ducks Cross Country

 

29 September    Langston Charter   4.30 pm
                          @ Conestee Park
6 October          Mt. Zion                4.30 pm

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

Main Office: 864.271.3870
Email: school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Fax: 864.271.0159

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator

patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

Contact  Information
School Spotlight - Confession & Adoration

Beginning with the second grade, Father Newman schedules special Confession 
hours with each class so that students can participate in the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation or can receive a special blessing. This year, as the students 
prepare for and reflect after Confession, they will have the opportunity to 
experience Eucharistic Adoration.

During this beautiful devotion, the Eucharistic/Communion host is displayed 
in a monstrance on the altar where the people can see it. We believe that the 
Eucharist is the actual body, blood, soul & divinity of Jesus. Having the host 
displayed on the altar is like sitting face-to-face with Jesus.

In Confession, we turn toward God and ask 
Him to heal our sins so that we can have 
a better relationship with Him. Having 
Confession during Eucharistic Adoration
helps bring home the reality that 
the Sacraments are all connected, 
and they are all about furthering our 
relationship with Jesus.

https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-School-363265600431677/timeline/
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/
mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org


		  Follow us: Facebook.com/LVgreenville	 Email us: LVgreenville@gmail.com

		  Visit us at: www.lvgreenville.com			              Call: 864.266.8843

Study

2 October - LVG Happy Hour 5.30 pm at The Flat (1606 
Woodruff Rd, Greenville, SC 29607). Hostess: Kylee.  
Join us for Happy Hour in advance of the opening 
session of On Fire With Faith at St. Mary Magdalene.

30 October - Bonfire Party: 7.30 pm at the rectory of 
Father Smith and Father Tomlinson.

Fellowship
Women’s Book Study

Tuesdays until 10 November

The Women’s book study will be on Tuesday nights at 7pm 
at the Saint Francis Eastside Hospital - Entrance C (in the 
small conference room behind the guards on 
the first floor). We will be studying the book: 
How to Find Your Soulmate Without Losing 
Your Soul.

Everyone will need the book and to read the 
chapters in advance of the day we will discuss! 
Call Linni with questions: 864.884.4423.

All young adults (18-39)

are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help

young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

Fall Bible Study - The Mercy of God
Mondays until 9 November

Sacred Heart Hall at St. Mary’s

This Fall, LVG will explore the Mercy of God through reading 
the Book of Jonah and 1-3 John. Join us Mondays at 7pm 

from 14 September - 9 
November. The leaders 
include Claudia, Dan, 
Elizabeth, Jake, Lee, 
and Shana.

6-8 November - Diocese of Charleston Young Adult 
Ministry Fall Retreat at Diakonia Retreat Center in 
Salem, SC. Details and registration are available on the 
Cathlolic Young Adults of South Carolina website.

Retreat

Theology on Tap
Mondays

16 Nov. - 7 Dec.
Intersection

of
Faith and Politics

More details coming!

Diocese of Charleston
Young Adult Ministry

Follow the
Diocese of Charleston
Young Adult Ministry

on Facebook.

http://www.catholicyoungadultsofsc.com/2015/09/02/registration-for-made-for-greatness-fall-2015-retreat-with-father-marcin-is-open/
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
http://www.lvgreenville.com
https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville
https://www.facebook.com/Diocese-of-Charleston-Young-Adult-Ministry-121020508018116/timeline/


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church

pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

		  Father Jon Chalmers						      Jennifer Doiron
		  Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community			   Director of Finance
		  fatherchalmers@stmarysgvl.org				    jennifer.doiron@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4121							       864.679.4102

		  Father Francisco Cruz						     Jaime Escobar
		  Parochial Vicar							      Director of Facilities
		  fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org					     jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4116							       864.679.4107

		  Father Bart Leon						      Joann Miller
		  Administrator of St. Rafka Church				    Director of Religious Education
		  bartleon@gmail.com						      joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.469.9119							       864.679.4110

		  Deacon Diego Ferro						      Timothy Nielsen
		  Director of Hispanic Ministry					    Director of Christian Formation
		  diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org					     timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4112							       864.679.4114

		  Deacon John Heuser						      Pat Perkins
		  Director of Liturgical Ministries				    Director of Administration
		  john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org					     pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4113							       864.679.4109

		  Deacon George Tierney					     Lisa Watkins
		  Director of Diaconal Ministries				    Director of Communications
		  george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org					    lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4115							       864.679.4105
	
		  Vickie Acosta							       Dorothy Whalen	
		  Executive Assistant to the Pastor				    Caritas Counseling Services, LLC
		  vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org					     dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
		  864.679.4100							       864.679.4122

		  Arlen Clarke							     
		  Choirmaster							     
		  arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org					   
		  864.679.4119							     
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